From: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 8:48 AM

To:

Subject: information on Judge Hoar

Mr. Birdsall,
The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.

If you have not already done so, you may wish to follow up with the Secretary of State’s Office and/or
the Judiciary.

Sincerely,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500


https://www.sec.state.vt.us/
https://www.vermontjudiciary.org/
https://www.sec.state.vt.us/elections/lobbying.aspx



